Albany Society Report to BOA (Donna Manning)

Report from June 2017 to October 2017

Since our last report these are the happenings with Albany Society:

- 1. Due to extreme heat, our August "Summer Celebration" was cancelled.
- 2. The executive board met in August to plan the September planning meeting.
- 3. We have had campus speakers including David Ellis, Interim President; Roy Kaufmann, Public Relations Director; Bruce Suttmeier, Dean of the College.
- 4. The next event we have is Saturday, December 2, 2017. This is the Holiday Gala that occurs the first Saturday of December every year to usher in the holidays. The Albany Society will have a cocktail/ordourves party 5:30 6:30 p.m. in the Manor House. It will be followed by the President's Reception from 6:30 7:30 p.m. and we hope all will continue the evening at the Chapel Service beginning at 8 p.m. It is a wonderful evening to usher in the Holidays.
- 5. We look forward to Alumni Weekend in June and the induction of the class of 1968 into the Albany Society at the Golden Medallion Luncheon. We hope many from the BOA will attend the luncheon and help us welcome the class of '68.